
Uttoxeter Joining Up The Community Project 

The prevalence of social isolation, loneliness and lower-level mental health 

issues was on the rise before the Pandemic. There is now evidence that the 

lockdown has exacerbated these issues. 

The pandemic has shown us all that there is a huge amount of Good Will in 

Staffordshire, which a strong and local Community project could build upon. It 

was this effort during lockdown that enabled our public services and primary 

care to focus on those with the greatest needs. 

This has led to starting the Joining Up the Community Project in Uttoxeter. This 

will aim to improve the health and wellbeing of the local residents by 

improving and increasing opportunities for people to engage in.  

Uttoxeter Forum on the Tuesday 22nd 

March 2022 at The Uttoxeter Heath 

Community Centre 
At this meeting we will: 

• Introduce the project and the people 

• Explain the reasoning behind the project 

• Explain how the project will be delivered 

• Explain the goals for the project 

• Introduce the Joy App 

Arrive 5:45pm - Start 6:00pm - Finish 7:15pm 

For any more information please contact: 

Will Parker – The Designated Lead for the Uttoxeter Project  

Will.Parker@Burtonalbionct.org 


